Elkford Skating Club Communicable Disease Policy - September 9th, 2021

Elkford Skating Club will be following all public health orders set forth by the BC
government and local health authority. For example: mandated mask wearing, social
distancing, and contact tracing when necessary.

If you are sick please do not come to any skating events. This includes Covid and
non-Covid-like symptoms.

If you do come to skating sick, you will be asked to leave and will not be permitted to
skate.

In the event that there is an outbreak within the skating club, the club executive will:
e Ensure that appropriate notifications are made to those affected.
e Make sure that there is effective communication to maintain the health and
safety of all members.
e Follow all public health recommendations for operating and or suspending
programs until the outbreak is deemed over.

We ask that all families make a commitment to keeping our club safe by
following all of the provincial and local guidelines.

We also ask all families to please notify the club executive with any
knowledge of possible exposures to illness within our programs. This will
ensure efficient tracing is completed and lower the risk to other club
members.

If you have any further questions in regards to our covid/communicable
disease policy, please reach out to: elkfordskatingclub@gmail.com

“This is our time to be kind, be calm and be safe” - Bonnie Henry



